
NOTICE OF INCREASE TO
MATTAWA LANDFILL SITE FEES
EFFECTIVE FEBRUARY 1, 2022

After much consideration, Council of the Corporation of the Town of
Mattawa adopted By-law 21-28 at their regular meeting of December
13th, 2021, which effected an increase to the Mattawa Landfill Site Fees.

The increase in Landfill Fees will support the municipality’s efforts to:
• adhere to the new Environmental Compliance Approval Certificate
• preserve the life of the site; and
• mitigate future tax increases required to support site operations 

The New Landfill Fee Schedule 
effective February 1st, 2022 is as follows:

Commercial Refuse will no longer be accepted on Saturdays

For additional information on the Mattawa Landfill Site, please visit
https://mattawa.ca/landfill/ 


